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           Thursday 15th May 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you know, our summer term is always packed full of fun with lots of different events. Although dates 
have been on our newsletter for a while, we wanted to give you more information about some of the in-
school events coming up… 
 
Sports Days 
Nursery (Wednesday 21st May) and Reception (Thursday 22nd May). Please see the separate letters you have 
received. 
 
The KS1 and KS2 Sports Day and Picnic (Wednesday 18th June) 
If you have not been to our KS1 and KS2 Sports Day and Picnic previously, we have KS1 (Years 1 and 2) sports 
in the morning and KS2 (Years 3 to 6) sports in the afternoon. In between we have a picnic on the field. If 
you have a child in KS1 you are invited to be with us for the morning and picnic, if you have a child in KS2 
you are invited for the picnic and afternoon… and if you are lucky enough to have children in both you can 
stay for the full day! During the picnic time the children are signed over to you and are your responsibility 
and must be supervised at all times. 
 

• KS1 Sports will begin at 10:30am and finish at approximately 11:50am. KS1 children then go back 
inside. 

• The KS1/KS2 picnic will start at approximately 12:15pm and finish at 1:00pm. 

• All children go back inside at this point. KS1 children begin their afternoon learning and KS2 children 
then return. 

• KS2 Sports will begin at 1:30pm and finish at approximately 2:50pm.  

• KS2 children go back inside and are then collected following usual arrangements.  
 
Further details about the KS1 and KS2 Sports Day and Picnic will follow after the May half-term holiday. 
 
Obviously, as you will understand, all of the sports events are weather dependent. If the weather forecasts 
ahead of our events look very unfavourable we will have no choice but to postpone to another day. 
 
PTA Father’s Day Sales (Monday 9th June and Tuesday 10th June) 
An opportunity for children to buy gifts both in school and after school.  
 
Open Evening (Thursday 3rd July) 
This is an opportunity for you to visit your child’s classroom to look at their learning from the year and to 
talk with staff. You will also by this stage, know your child’s teacher for 2025-26 so will be able to say a 
hello to them too. At the Open Evening, we will have the Portico Art & Design Festival on display, 
showcasing work from across the five schools in our Trust. 
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Summer Fayre and Inflatables (Wednesday 16th July) 
An after-school event with lots of fun and bouncing action. More information to follow but we desperately 
need additional volunteers as the event is at risk of not happening. If you can help, please contact Mrs. 
Hazel Doggett at friarspa@gmail.com. Thank you. 
 
 
 
We very much look forward to seeing you in school across this summer term.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

          

Mr. C. McClay    Mrs. S. Halls 

Principal    Vice Principal 
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